NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Board of Education, acting in their capacity as the Budget Committee of Portland
Public School District 1J, Multhomah County, Oregon, regarding the budget for the fiscal year July 1,
2024 to June 30, 2025 will take place on Wednesday, April 24, 2024, beginning at 6:00 p.m. The meeting
will be part of the regular Board Meeting and will be held at the Prophet Education Center (PEC) at 501
N. Dixon Street, and will also be streamed live under the provision of ORS 192.670 at:
https://www.youtube.com/@ppsboardofeducation/live

The purpose of this meeting is to receive the Superintendent’s Budget Message and Proposed Budget for
the fiscal year July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the
Budget Committee will take place. Public comment will not be taken at this meeting, but will be accepted



